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What have we been learning? 

This week we have been learning all about Mary Anning, we have read stories and watched 

a video about her. With all that we learnt we brainstormed and boxed up our ideas in 

groups. Thinking about why we remember her and what she did. 

             

 

In maths we have been investigating fractions, looking at whole, halves, quarters and thirds. 

We have been using fractions with both shapes and numbers. 

In Geography we have continued to work on our knowledge of human and physical features 

and tried to spot which human or physical features we could see in photographs of both 

Wickwar and Dinoland. 

In Guided Reading, we have been looking at the vocabulary the authors have been using 

and thinking about what the meaning of different words are. We have also considered why 

the author chose to use that word and if we could think of any other words which would 

have been even better to use to grab the immagination of the reader.  

When your child is reading at home, maybe this vocabulary investigation could be 

continued? 
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Next Week 

 We will be using all of the information we have 

gathered to complete one of our mini outcomes     

‘Who was she?’ to write a biography about Mary 

Anning.  

We will also be starting a 4 week block on another 

of our mini outcomes ‘Who is coming’, to create a 

dinosaur themed piece of music, creating a musical 

score and playing un-tuned instruments to perform 

to our friends. 

In Maths, we will be continuing to develop our 

knowledge of shape.  

Other News 

We will be holding a short SATS meeting on 

Friday 22nd March 2019 at 9:15-9:45am in Opal 

room.  

Berkeley Castle Whole School trip – Thursday 21st 

March 2019. If you haven’t returned your reply 

slip please do ASAP. 

Please complete the comprehension homework in 

the purple home school book. 

 


